
 

PROVIDER BULLETIN 
 

Optum Maryland Provider Alerts and Updates 
 

February 24, 2022 

Please see below for provider alerts, training opportunities and important news and 

reminders from Optum MD and the Maryland Department of Health (MDH). 

Provider Alerts 

Provider Alerts are posted to Maryland.optum.com on a regular basis and delivered to your 

mailbox weekly. Below are the provider alerts that have been posted from February 21 to 

February 24. 

 

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers 

• 2-24-22: Negative Balance Recoupment Reminder 
• 2-24-22: Bed-Hold Process Guidance 
• 2-24-22: March Provider Council Meeting Invite 

Training Opportunities 
Training opportunities are posted to the monthly Provider Training Calendar on 

maryland.optum.com. Please see below for upcoming training opportunities. 

• The Optum MD Provider Training Calendar for March is now available. Please 
click here to view upcoming training opportunities relating to Authorization Requests, 
Claim Submission, Supported Employment, ABA, and MDRN 

News and Reminders 
1. Providers who reported that they did not receive the Notice of Recoupment of Retro 

Eligibility and Overpayments letter: These letters were resent and providers should respond 

to Optum (whether you agree or disagree with the negative balance amount stated the letter 

you received) by February 25, 2022.  

 

2. Claim Lifecycle Reports are now being delivered to providers who requested them. If you 

would like to request a copy of this report, please submit your details here. 

 

https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=4023b876588ca5f6c0b7a9637c96e4d3c2ab852e73f2bbdbb114483aa9bfcf84b7065c2f0407ff10c8603702379ec5e17c56979ae2f82207
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=4023b876588ca5f657983ccdaaaf474e26f1067f8463c9c1c758876da50612ff7d88afb3bf00dec253efdfbc44801bab770d8a29588620b1
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=4023b876588ca5f634458ea6ebccb93c2564dbcb416550f8275240d08f4b7265ab54577ca63d7693d9ed6ce301421a7460bfaabdc52617b7
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=2664b3a38e20997cad1f9f3145bb6295b9cd6297a548f34fdc839ca9d952caa8044f857fc662a37c217b4e32262aaccf2bad8cec17bc88a1
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=2664b3a38e20997c1a220ab9b6032141fcb752d20051edd1df0ddae3da074bc93c6c5eeecbe04baf9bbd4bea383c175123c11a6da2881851
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=2664b3a38e20997cea9528694de8520e1c4b5c3fd858873f4bf73fc9ed7278438352b0ced15e7b2f0f70b025f0185cddecc29a4aad88e1cf
https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=2664b3a38e20997c9ae8cc27ce2b4e1c6d090be61c09a6d7dee9ec66c791419751211552b3188e29d8327ac4bcf5a52cfdef7ad229d9dae0


3. Effective Tuesday, February 22, the State of Maryland confirmed the Governor’s 

February 14, 2022 announcement that state employees and visitors would no longer be 

required to wear masks while in state-owned and leased buildings. Please note that  MDH 

Healthcare Facilities and other MDH locations may be subject to other requirements.  

 

4. Providers are reminded to ensure that their mailing address is correct in MMIS for 

important correspondence.  

  

The next Bulletin will be sent on March 2.  

Thank you, 

 

Optum Maryland Team 

https://click.yourhealth-wellnessteam.com/?qs=2664b3a38e20997cbc674127244b31063368d23ccbbc93b075f8f01c921ec3fc4bbd881740a9b3184e2bc28f2bd8624400f10d162c8fca34

